CWA LLOCAL 13500-NEPA Bargaining Report #2
September 29, 2021

Bargaining resumed today with most of the discussions surrounding the NEPA
“three staff drive” proposal and the Union’s counter proposal placing responsible
limits on the use of such drives.

Union proposals on Holidays included as work time and severance were rejected
by NEPA as the Union reinforced the proposals.

Bargaining has been recessed subject to the call of the chairs.

STRONGER TOGETHER!

John Petrini-District 2-13 Staff Representative-Bargaining Chair
Julie Daloisio-Local 13500 President

Mike Ahem-Local 13500 Executive Vice President, Eastern Division
Zachary Peterson-NEPA Steward and Member Local 13500



CWA LOCAL 13500-NEPA Bargaining Report #1
September 28, 2021

The Local and NEPA Bargaining teams met today in a virtual conference to negotiate the
renewal of our Local contract. These Local negotiations take place while the National Coalition
negotiates the terms of wages and benefits applicable to all Red Cross locals nationally.

The Local opened with proposals to improve the Recognition Clause, Meal Allowance, Shoe
Allowance, Severance Pay, Leave Provisions and Holidays in overtime build up. We also
proposed including the MOA’s on Driver Selection and CSII and CTIII with CDL into the
contract

NEPA proposed a three year contract with mostly modest and housekeeping proposals except for
their three (3} staff drive proposal.

Several tentative agreements were reached on low hanging fruit items, with the balance under
review by each committee.

Bargaining is scheduled to resume tomorrow, Wednesday September 29

We will update you as bargaining progresses.

STRONGER TOGETHER!

John Petrini-District 2-13 Staff Representative-Bargaining Chair
Julie Daloisio-Local 13500 President

Mike Ahern-Local 13500 Executive Vice President, Eastern Division
Zachary Peterson-NEPA Steward and Member Local 13500



